)

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

April 18, 1957

The Atlantic Refining Co.
Box 871
iidland, Tex.

Gentlemen:

Mr. W. A, Cressett has made another inspection
of the location for your State AC No. 1 in Unit I of
Section 35, T-21-S, R-34~E and has found that the
location has not been inscribed on the marker as re-
quiredo

Please notify this office when this has been done
so that a final inspection may be made.

Yours very truly,

CIL CONSERVATIOH COMMISSICN

R. F. lontgomery
Proration Manager
mc






